
 

A.H.S 50th Class Reunion 

 

I, ________________________________and _____________________________________ 

plan to attend the Class of 1962 Reunion Dinner on Saturday evening, October 6, 2012. 

Enclosed is my deposit check for $30 ______ or $60 ______ made out to Ed Rosen.  His  

address is 108 Gudz Road, Lakewood, NJ  08701.  Please send your money by February 1. 

 
 

 

A. 

H. 

S. 

Dear Classmate, 
 
Hope your holiday was a good one. Ed and I have been working hard to get a start on our  

upcoming reunion, which we have told you will be on Oct. 5-7, 2012. Ed has tentatively  

secured us a place for our Saturday night celebration. It will only accommodate a certain 

amount of people and then it will get too crowded.  We need to know how many people are 

serious about attending.  Therefore we are asking you to send in part of the money now and 

the other part at a later date.  The total cost for each person will be $55, so we need a $30  

deposit from each person who plans to attend.  That will be $60 for each couple.  We're  

asking that the deposit be sent to Ed by FEBRUARY 1st. 

 

There is a tear off at the bottom of this letter.  Please send that with a check made out to  

Ed Rosen. His address is on the tear off. 

 

Also want to add that my husband, Gene, has put up a web site just for our reunion at 

http://gene8.net/AHS-62/ufrhs.html.  Please feel free to add comments on the Message Board. 

If you have any pictures to share, you can scan them and send them in an e-mail to me at 

pat8@gene8.net or send them to me - Pat Cottrell, 8 Park Ave., Randolph, NJ 07869. I'll  

send them back to you or hold on to them until the reunion when I see you. 

 

Hope to hear from all fifty-five of you who said you were coming! 

 

Thanks, 

 

Pat Frudden Cottrell and Ed Rosen  

    Allentown High School 
Class of 1962   50th Reunion 


